
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As I am sure you are aware, the Sea Savers have worked hard to produce a video that promotes 

the importance of doing our bit in the fight to save our oceans. As part of World Ocean Day, Year 

4 have entered a competition and have designed a brand new boat which will help to ensure 

sustainable fishing.  

 

As part of this entry, I would love to send off the video. In order for this to happen, permission is 

needed for each child that features in this. 

 

Please complete and send back the reply slip below by Tuesday 21st June 2022 to either give or 

not give your consent.  

 

If you have any questions, please ask.  

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                              Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher                                    Head Teacher 

 

    Year 4 Competition-Video Permission 

 

Child’s name: ______________________________________________________________                                                                                                     

 

I give/do not give permission for the video which features my child to be sent off to the 

competition.  

 

Signed:                                                                                        Date: _____________________________                                           

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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